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This comment is submitted on behalf of the Salt Creek Summer Homes Association, which represents 47 special

use permittees in the Salt Creek Recreation Residence tract on the Shasta-Trinity National Forest. 

 

As Forest Service Special Use Permittees, we are stakeholders in the development and implementation of all

plans that strive toward increasing and maintaining a healthy Shasta-Trinity National Forest. Many of the cabin

families in our tract are multi-generational and possess strong bond to the land and ties with our local

communities. 

 

Of particular interest are amendments to the plan that apply up-to-date climate and forest health science to

inform plans for creating a more fire resilient Shasta-Trinity National Forest. Additionally, we ask that the Plan

Amendment provide a framework that establishes enforceable standards for timely planning and implementation

of fuels reduction and management projects - from planning to project completion - and includes direct

notification to permitholders at their address of record with the Forest Service Special Uses.
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